
 
 

Save the Date! 

“Young Ladies Sit and Chat” 

Sponsored by Community of Christ 

What’s Happening 

    I gathered a few names from the Mission Center and we held 

our first meeting in January.  We came together at BJ’s in 

North Richland Hills for a meal and time to visit and share 

information.  Samantha and Rebekah were able to attend and 

we planned our February meeting.  We met again at BJ’s and 

had three who were able to attend.  Finding a time that is open 

is a challenge but we will keep working to meet that need.  We 

want to extend this invitation to those young women who 

would like to meet new friends, share a meal and some time 

together. 

Our Next Meeting is: 

Saturday March 11th, 2023 

Time: 4:30 

Place: La Madeline on 360 

(North Collins in Arlington) 

2101 N. Collins,76011 

 

Please contact: 

Kathleen Johnson 

817-637-9607 

by Text or phone 

call for a head 

count. 
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Hello! 
   I have become aware of a 

need to bring young women 
together who are fresh out of 
college, back home with few 

friends or beginning to be more 
independent. Many are alone 

and in need of just a good 
friend to talk to.  They could be 

newly married and just 
beginning their families.  Seeing 
that need for friendship, I felt it 

was a good time to start a 
young Ladies “Sit and Chat” 

group. We are trying to meet 

once a month.  

 like to join us 


